
FOOLS meeting September 8th

The next FOOLS meeting will be September 8th at the Irish Lion at 7pm. We'll be talking DerbyCon LP Village among
other topics. Please bring locks, picks, and be ready for good times. For questions or info send mail to contact at
bloomingtonfools dot org. See you there! 
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